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April 17, 2019 
 
 
Thomas D. Johnston, P.S., P.E.  
TGC Engineering 
330 Louisiana Blvd NE 
Albuquerque, NM, 87108 
 
 
RE: 1422 Van Cleave Road NW 
 Permanent C.O. – Accepted 
 Engineer’s Stamp Date: 06/27/18 

Engineer’s Certification Date: 04/10/19 
 Hydrology File: G13D034 
 
 
Dear Mr. Johnston:  
 
Based on the Certification received 04/10/19 and site visit on 04/11/19, this certification is 
approved in support of Permanent Release of Occupancy by Hydrology.      
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3995 or rbrissette@cabq.gov.  
 
Sincerely,     

  

Renée C. Brissette, P.E. CFM 
Senior Engineer, Hydrology 
Planning Department 


